
Genderfluid Awareness Week
This week we celebrate Genderfluid Awareness Week. This began
on Twitter in 2021 with a post by @LGBTQcontent and is now
celebrated annually between 17th and 24th October.

Genderfluidity is a gender identity that is not fixed and can
shift  or  fluctuate.  Genderfluid  people  may  shift  between
masculine  and  feminine,  be  a  combination  of  both,  be
completely  genderless  or  fluctuate.  Genderfluidity  is
generally considered to come under the Trans and Non-binary
umbrella.

This  week  raises  awareness  of  Genderfluidity  and  is  an
opportunity  to  showcase  Gender-Fluid  culture  and  amplify
Gender-Fluid voices.

https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/staffpridenetwork/2024/10/21/genderfluid-awareness-week/

